
    
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
KINZELMAN ART CONSULTING, 3907 Main Street, Houston, Texas 77002 
 
HOUSTON, TX (5 October 2012) – After eight years in their current office at 3909 Main 
Street located in the historic Isabella Court building, Kinzelman Art moves next door into 
3907 expanding their office space. “This move is a welcome change and increase of much 
needed space. I am enthusiastic to enter our thirteenth year of business in a newly designed 
office,” says Julie Kinzelman. “Additionally, we are launching a fresh, new website to 
coincide with our relocation.” 
 
Kinzelman Art has retained Houston architect John Blackmon to design their new office 
space. In addition to Kinzelman’s current facilities at 3909, John's previous projects include 
neighboring Inman Gallery, the Whitten Proctor Fine Art Conservation Studio in the 
Heights and residential work throughout the state. “My goal in designing the new Kinzelman 
Art space was to provide the private offices with access to as much daylight as possible while 
carving out shared spaces that offer opportunity for interactions ranging from the ‘tête-à-
tête’ to a meeting with clients and the entire staff.”  
 
Kinzelman Art Consulting is proud to be a supporting partner for the second year in a row 
for the TX Contemporary Art Fair that will take place October 18th-21st, 2012. 
  
Founded in 2000, Kinzelman Art Consulting provides full-scale art advisory and collections 
management services to private collectors and corporations. They specialize in all aspects of 
art procurement, collections management, fine art appraisal services, exhibition planning and 
installation design. 
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